

Belkin Family Lookout Farm 89 South Pleasant Street - South Natick, MA 01760

p 508-651-1539 • f 508-651-0439 • lookoutfarm.com

04/11/18

Dear Neighbor,

As we approach our May 1st season opening, we remain committed to strengthening our farm operation by continuing to improve our customer service experience. As such, we have submitted a request for alteration of our current pouring license.

We seek to add an additional picnic area adjacent to the children's play area in order to accommodate our existing seasonal guests. Within this picnic area, Lookout Farm beer and hard cider would be made available for purchase and consumption within the permitted area. Operation of this picnic area would be limited to weekends and Monday holidays during the months of September and October and operation of this area would be restricted to the hours between noon and 6pm (with last service at 5pm).

We also seek to add an additional picnic area adjacent to our U-barn. As a point of reference this area is located more toward the center of the farm and located between the train depot and the big red barn. The intent of this area is to provide a contained outdoor area where our guests can enjoy a beautiful view of the farm, stunning sunsets, and our beers and ciders. The operation of this area would be between May 1st. October 31st and limited to Thursdays and Fridays from 3pm until dusk and Saturdays and Sundays from noon until dusk. The intent of this area is to provide a tranquil environment where guests can connect with the farm, family and friends and therefore neither exterior lighting nor music will be permitted during operation.

As always, I thank you for your continued support of our efforts to maintain Lookout Farm as an operational agricultural property and of course, please do not hesitate to contact me with any additional questions.

Sincerely,

imofenson@lookoutfarm.com

(508) 651-1539